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Friday 18th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

School Jotter 3 
 
We are writing to inform you of an exciting change to the Frithwood Primary School website and 
School Jotter app. These are both run by a company called Webanywhere; who have been working 
with us behind the scenes to create a brand new school website and app upgrade. Over the summer 
our website will go live and we will be switching from Jotter 2 to Jotter 3. 
 
What do I need to do? 
By Sunday 31st August we recommend that you download School Jotter 3 so that you’re all set up 
and ready to switch over when we move to the new app on the Monday 1st September. Frithwood 
Primary School will be shown as a school but will not be fully active until we switch over. 
 
 

This is the current app and will no longer work in September. 
 
 
 
This is the new app you will need once we switch over in September. 

 
 
 
How do I download it? 

1. Download the App: 
o iOS: Open the App Store, search for “School Jotter 3”, and download the app. 
o Android: Open the Google Play Store, search for “School Jotter 3”, and download 

the app. 
2. Select Guest Login: 

o Open the app and tap “Select Guest Login” 
3. Select Frithwood Primary School: 

o Begin typing our school name, then select Frithwood Primary School from the list 
of schools. 

4. Start Using the App: 
o You’re now ready to receive regular updates, news, and key dates from school 

directly on your device. 
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Does it cost anything? 
No- the app is completely free and there are no hidden paywalls. 
 
Do I need a login? 
No- the app functions without the need for a personal login. 
 
Why can’t I just keep using Jotter 2? 
Communication sent out from school will no longer be linked to Jotter 2. 
 
When is this all happening? 
Both the new website and app will launch on 1st September. We will send a message at the end of 
August to remind everyone but for now we recommend having it installed on your devices so that 
you are ready for the switch. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Dickins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 


